
Follow us on Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

Happy New Year Everyone! 

We would like to welcome  you all back to nursery, either virtually or in nursery.  We hope you had a wonderful, healthy and 

safe holiday break. Sadly , the start of our New Year has presented us with further worries.   In response to our Risk Assess-

ment, we are prioritising on site provision for  children with SEND, Keyworkers and family vulnerabilities.  

Many of you have shared that you would prefer for your child to remain at home currently. This will not affect your child's 

place at nursery. We will continue to make contact and provide daily online, remote learning activities via Tapestry.  

Keyworkers will continue to be in contact with all families through weekly telephone calls and Tapestry. We are doing all that 

we possibly can to include as many children as we can in nursery safely. If you would like to your child to access on site pro-

vision, please inform your child’s keyworker during weekly wellbeing calls or phone the school office on 0121 464 2034. We 

would need to know in advance to enable us to plan to keep the children safely within family group bubbles, with familiar 

staff. 

To lower risks and reduce congestion,  we have had to amend start and end times and some session times.  Please see de-

tails on the back of this page for information about your child’s key group.  

Can we remind all parents and carers to wear a mask when entering the 

nursery gates.  This is to protect yourselves, other parents and staff members. 

For further information  about changes please look at our website and click 

the COVID 19 tab.  

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/


Diary Dates: 

Friday 12th February 2021—Half Term Holiday 

Back to Nursery— Monday 22nd February  

   

 

 

 

Article 19   

You have the right to be protected from being hurt and mistreated, in 

body or mind.  

Article 24 

 You have the right to the best health care possible, safe water to 

drink, nutritious food, a clean and safe environment, and information 

to help you stay well.  

Article 9  

I have a right to live with a family who cares for me. 

We would like you to talk to your child about these ‘rights’ 

at home.  We will introduce rights through our Book of the 

Week, please see Tapestry for further details. 

Sunflower  - Book of the week for January 2021 

Tiger Who Came Tea 

Each Peach Pear Plum 

Yoga and Forest School  

From Monday 11th January 

We will have Yoga and Forrest School sessions in the  

garden for 1 day each week 

Group Start and End Times 

Helen, Liz and Susan—Monday/Tuesday 9.30am-3pm Wednesday 9.30am -12pm  

Kaheesha—Full time children 9am – 3pm every day 

Taz—Monday/Tuesday 9am-2.30pm Wednesday 9am-12pm  

Carole 12.30pm -3.30pm Thursday/Friday 9am-2.30pm 

Anjeeta— 9am—12pm every day 

Ambia, Amelya, Parveen, Courtney, Lisa, Shabina— 8:45 am—11:40am 

Free School Meals 

If you are choosing for your child to remain at 

home, and you are entitled to a free school 

meal, please inform your child's keyworker if 

you would like to collect a free meal from 

school.  

 


